
TEACHER 
TRAINING UK 

David Roland Du Toit 
Villa 4 

Casa Mario 
Giza 

Egypt 

Dear David, 

Re: Teaching Training UK Virtual Course 2021/22 

Thank you for booking onto the Virtual Teacher Training UK Programme. Please find enclosed a copy of the 
student handbook. Please do read it thoroughly prior to the start of the course and have it available during 
the first lesson. 

As a thank you for booking with us, please also find enclosed a copy of Ann Gravells' Principles and Practice of 
Teaching and Training, a copy of Andy Griffith and Mark Burns Teaching Backwards along with stationary to 
assist you during your time on the programme. 

With Kind Regards and Best Wishes, 

T 01634 887 282 

We have e-mailed you your student e-mail address and password, please contact us if you have not yet 
received this information and we will arrange to re-send it to you. 

Yours sincerely 

info@teachertraininguk.org 
www.teachertraininguk.org 

We will be providing your school contact and mentaor with a copy of the School and Mentor handbook via e 
mail and we will be updating your school and mentor regularly throughout the course. Your first class will 

start on Friday 14" September 2021 at 4.30 pm (Virtual Classroom login details to follow). We look forward 
to seeing you there. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. We look forward to 
having you join us in September. 

Joe TokO 

Dated: 3" September 2021 

Head of learning 
Teacher Training UK 

Innovation Centre Medway, Maidstone Road, Kent MES 9FD 
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